
End of an Era in Pilling 
 
With the imminent demolishment of Pilling Memorial Hall a gathering of 
memories and memorabilia was organised for its last public day, Sunday 
29th March, 2015. 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 



Friends had a good chat and shared their memories. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
    

 
 

 



Enjoying the brew?  Well someone has to do the washing up! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The group gathered outside for the last ever photo call in front of 
Pilling Memorial Hall 

 

 
 

 
The Memorial Hall saw a number of events in its 95 year history. 

 

 
 



 
 
 
One of the last events which took place on the Memorial Hall was a Jumble 
Sale in aid of Macmillan Cancer on Saturday 28th March. 
 
The appeals for jumble went out far and wide and attracted numerous 
donations.  Stalls were set out with goods in a rainbow of colours: ready 
for the waiting bargain hunters: 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
And you’re always sure of a good feed in Pilling with home made 
refreshments and a decent cup of tea!! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


